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Engineering Curriculum Committee

Minutes of Meeting #26






April 22, 2009
Present: Cipra, Gray, Andrisani, Hannemann, Blendell, Imbrie, Fricker, Morgan, Harris.  Recorder: Higgins

1. The meeting was called to order by Cipra at 4:35 pm in ARMS 3001.  

2. A motion was made by Blendell and seconded by Gray to approve the agenda for meeting #26 as editorially amended.  (Remove 6, 7, 8, 9 & 13.  The motion was approved with no dissenting votes.

3. A motion was made by Blendell and seconded by Gray to approve the minutes #25 of 4/15/09.  The minutes were approved as editorially amended with no dissenting votes.  

4. A motion was made by Blendell and seconded by Gray to approve EFD’s 35-09, 3-09, 1-09, 89-07, 26-07, 25-07, 24-07, and 23-07 on behalf of the faculty.  The motion was approved with no dissenting votes.  
5. A motion was made by Gray and seconded by Morgan to approve EFD 51-07 for distribution to the faculty.  EFD 51-07 was approved for distribution to the faculty as editorially amended with no dissenting votes.

6. A motion was made by Gray and seconded by Blendell to approve EFD 70-07 for distribution to the faculty.  EFD 70-07 was approved for distribution to the faculty as editorially amended with no dissenting votes.

7. A motion was made by Gray and seconded by Blendell to approve EFD 71-07 for distribution to the faculty.  EFD 71-07 was approved for distribution to the faculty as editorially amended with no dissenting votes.

8. A motion was made by Imbrie and seconded by Morgan to approve EFD 7-09 for distribution to the faculty.  EFD 7-09 was approved for distribution to the faculty with no dissenting votes.

9. Old Business: 

EFD Templates – Andrisani distributed handouts updated with changes he made to the templates.  They were discussed.  Gray brought up restrictions that need to be identified on the EFD.  He will send those to Andrisani so they can be added. The templates are close to being complete.  
10. New Business:

a. Additional discussion of the procedures for handling the processing of the course changes that were made because of the new Banner system was held.  ECC members should check with their schools to make sure there were no substantial course changes.  
b. Cipra brought up the discussion of minors.  Many schools have them and new ones are being created.  What is ECC’s role?  The committee agreed that putting together a pamphlet explaining the requirements for a minor would be good to have.  The committee also felt they should be informed when a new minor is created so they are aware of it and then the information can be shared with advisors in other programs.  

c. Imbrie stated the temporary course numbers are causing difficulties for the advisors who have to give overrides for multiple courses.  The educational policy committee is addressing this issue.  
11. Meeting adjourned 5:45 pm.
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